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CALGARY 
February 24, 2025 
 
 
To the Shen Yun Performing Arts, 
 
I commend you on your efforts to showcase China’s rich and ancient history, while embracing Canadas 
cultural mosaic from coast to coast. 
 
Your message of hope and perseverance gives hope to younger generations that their cultures and 
traditions that identify them, can be maintained in the wonderful mosaic we know as Canada. 
 
May this year’s Shen Yun reinvigorate a sense of optimism that not only resonates in your culture, but 
all over the world.  Keeping the youth inspired to preserve these beacons of traditions for generations to 
come. 
 
Please accept these words as my genuine blessings. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greg McLean, M.P. 
Calgary-Centre 
 

 


